
 

 
Year 2 Newsletter 

23.2.18 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This Week: 

English… we have learnt a new story called The Magic Brush and have also looking at features of describing the setting.   

 

Maths… We have been learning about dividing shapes into halves and quarters using the Singapore bar method. 

 

RE: This week we learnt about Judaism and the Shabbat service and objects used within the service.  

 

Next Week: 

English… We will be learning the rest of the story and start developing a tool kit using conjunctions and understanding the vocabulary.   

 

Maths…fractions of a number using the Singapore bar method some children will be finding the remainder.  

 

Phonics 

This week in our phonics groups we have been learning about: 

Mrs Noel: Practicing our phase 3 sounds and tricky words, the children have also been practising writing sentences.  

Miss Lewis: prefixes such as un (unhappy) and dis (disrespectful)  

Miss Morton/Mrs Giannone aw, ew and u-e sounds.  

 

Homework  

Our homework this week consists of Fractions of shapes.  

Please sort an outfit ready for world book day on Thursday March 1st this may be a homemade outfit or shop bought costume. 

 

Other Notices: Plese ensure a full PE kit is provided on Thursdays. (Our PE day is changing to a Thursday.  

Next Friday is an inset day 

 

Have a great weekend everybody, 

Mrs Giannone, Miss Morton, Miss Guthrie, Miss Lewis and Mrs Noel. 

 


